
 

♪ Let’s Experiment with Electricity ♪ 

―Foreign Residents’ Child Support Group 20th Anniversary Celebration― 

Attention elementary school and middle school students: how would you 

like to try experimenting with electricity alongside supporters from the 

Foreign Residents’ Child Support Group? Let’s build motorized cars and 

watch them go! 

Host: Foreign Residents’ Child Support Group 

Funding Support: Miyagi International Association (MIA) 

Future Tohoku Expo Commemorative International 

Exchange Fund Grant Program 

Support: Sendai Tourism, Convention, and International Association 

(SenTIA)  

For inquiries and applications: 

     Please mail, FAX, or e-mail by January 17 (Fri.) 

     Foreign Residents’ Child Support Group (Tadokoro) 

     Tsurugaoka, Izumi Ward, Sendai, 981-3109 

     TEL ０９０-２７９３-８８９９  FAX： ０２２-３７５-５６３９ 

     E-mail： jets@sda.att.ne.jp ,   tadokoro12@yahoo.co.jp 

 

mailto:jets@sda.att.ne.jp
mailto:tadokoro12@yahoo.co.jp


Foreign Residents’Child Support Group  

“Let’s Experiment with Electricity” Event 

Entry Form 

 

Name Telephone・FAX 

Address E-mail Address 

Affiliation 

 
＊～～＊～～＊～～＊～～＊～～＊～～＊～～＊～～＊～～＊～～＊～～＊～～＊ 

This is the location of the Sendai City Aoba-ku Chuo Shimin Center. 

2-1-4, Ichibancho, Aoba-ku 980-0811     

No parking is available. 

 

     

 

How to Access the Venue from Sendai Station (West 

Exit) 

① Walk for 10 minutes from Sendai Station 

② Walk straight down Aoba-dori 

③ Sendai Bank is on the left side. Turn left there.  

 

The Shimin Center is on the 2nd floor. Please go 

up the stairs. 

℡ 022-223-2516 


